From: !

To: wlldp
Subject: Ref. H-LV3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive
Date: 20 November 2015 18:40:48

I would like to record my agreement that the above land should be de-zoned for
any future development and wish to prevent any further planning applications
being submitted.

Margaret Brown

Sent from my Xperia M4 Aqua. On O2.





